
Dear Parents, 
What an exciting week we will have next week! 
QUESTACON AND TODAY SHOW 
It was a total surprise to be contacted by the 
Questacon Circus Director and ask if it was 
alright for the TODAY SHOW to visit Bringelly 
on Monday 18th.  It was also a surprise to have to 
be at school to open the gates at 5am….however 
Mrs Gillett will be here too to keep me company.  
The live telecast will begin at 6 am! 
The P&C have rallied the troops and will be here 
to cook a great breakfast and make hot chocolate 
for everyone who wants to come.  Thank you for 
the fast organisation for such an event.  The 
children are very excited and I’m sure more 
excited than their parents as they have to get up 
early too. 

Questacon is the National Science and 
Technology Centre in Canberra and they have a 
travelling roadshow called Science Circus.  Bringelly 
teachers love science and we were having the 
circus coming on Monday anyway. Come to the 
early shows and bring your high school students 
to have breakfast here. Notes for catering have 
been sent home but we will have more food than 
what we have ordered available.  So please join in 
the fun.  
BUSH FIRE DRILL and BUSH FIRE 
MEETING 
Every six months the school carries out our 
emergency drills and on Tuesday after talking to 
the students what will happen we will have a bush 
fire drill.  The Rural fire Service will also be 
giving lessons to the Year 3 students this term.  
In a joint community evening the Bringelly Rural 
Fire Brigade and the Bringelly Pre-school has 
organised to have a community meeting at the 
preschool on Frances Street, Bringelly.  The 

meeting will start at 6.30 and all the community is 
invited to attend. The meeting will discuss the 
preparations and procedures if a bush fire 
occurred in the Bringelly area.  Refer to page 6. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
 A GREAT BIG THANKS has to be publically 
said to Mrs Hall and Mrs Cazalet for their 
terrific effort in organising the four days of the 
Book Fair.  Each morning and afternoon they 
opened the Fair and helped the children pick and 
buy the books.  Thank you to the school 
community for purchasing the many exciting 
books at the Fair.  This year over $2000 of books 
were sold which gave the school the right to 
select as a gift $630 of books from the collection.  
Mrs Bright who is the Librarian selected the 
books to build up the library resources in non-
fiction areas for the new Australian curriculum 
and in new fiction books the students enjoy..  
The next Fair will be a thank you to you.  The 
school won’t receive any gifts but you will have 
an opportunity to buy a book and get one free.  
This Fair always runs in Term 4 and is a great 
opportunity to purchase a book for Christmas.  

SALLY AND THE GOOSE 
Sally has been the school goat for the last 5 years.  
No doubt you would have heard from your 
children that on Monday we sadly found her dead 
near her shed.  We are not sure why her death 
was sudden, but we guess either food poisoning 
or a snake. Bill and Ben, her kids, and the school 
goose have stayed near the shed for this week and 
we have talked to all the students about Sally.  As 
the grass is so dry and we have no rain we are not 
looking to replace Sally. However, the new goose 
island is nearly finished by our BEES group 
under the guidance of Mr 
McCroary and if anyone has a 
young gander to give away we 
would like the school goose 
to have a friend.  
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STATE SUCCESSES – Being Proud of  Bringelly students. 
Cross Country 
Zoe Noble (4S) was the sole representative who obtained a place at State level in the Cross country event.  The field on 
the day was over 120 and Zoe came in 63rd.  Congratulations Zoe for achieving your personal best, working so hard in 
training and being the first Bringelly student who has represented Bringelly two years in a row.  
Rugby Union 
HUGE congratulations to Reid (6M,) and Hudsyn Murphy (4S), who have obtained positions in the NSW Rugby Union 
Team for their age groups. Reid has a position in the Open team and Hudsyn has gained a position in the 10’s squad.  I 
know the boys have been training hard and went through many trials to be picked so we wish them all the best for their 
season.  
DANCE and THEATRE SUCCESS 
 Zanaya Vickers (2M) has achieved a fantastic level of performance for such a young star.  She has a part in the Jump 
Theatre company production of The Wizz.   I’m sure she will enjoy such an opportunity and some of us will see the 
performance when it starts.  
Congratulation also to 3 other students of our school Haleigh Foster (6B), Phoebe Foster (4S) & Jarrod Dewson (6B)will 
be in a stage  production of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory at the Town Hall Theatre  Campbelltown. For more   
details see  page 4. 

(Parents, please tell us if there are any achievements your children have outside of school as I believe these are important 
for all the Bringelly school community to recognise and celebrate.)  

WINTER  
This winter there have been sever gastric viruses and flu symptoms generally.  Please keep your child at home if they 
have headache, chills or stomach pains.  The school sick bay has been an extremely busy place over the past weeks and 
many children have said they had felt sick in the morning but were still sent to school.  One day this past fortnight a class 
had twelve students absent for the same reasons; gastric symptoms.  
 
QUICKSMART 
 Bringelly is part of a national partnership with the Federal Government and the NSW  Department of Education and 
Communities to increase the mathematical knowledge in students and increase their ability in this important area.   
 All Year 3-6 teachers and Mrs McCabe, Learning Support Officer, have attended two days of numeracy training 
for Quicksmart, a recall program for basic maths facts and strategies.  The learning support program for a select group of 
children has been functioning this year very successfully under the tutoring of Mrs McCabe .  The Quicksmart strategies 
are taught in the classrooms by all the teachers and evaluation has shown the students have increased their recall and 
understanding of maths facts. Great effort by students and teachers. 
TRANSITION TO START SCHOOL 
 Each year at Bringelly we have run an in-depth transition program.  If you have a child who will begin school in 
2015 please enrol them NOW.  We will be sending out information about our transition program near the end of the 
term.  We are planning a program which will run on a Friday or Monday for 4 weeks. Parents also take part as they learn 
about the school program for Kindergarten students and how to best prepare your child to enter school. For families 
with children under 5 there will be child care available, so you can sit and listen without being disturbed and have a pleas-
ant morning tea to get to know the other new parents.  
SECURITY 
Thank you to every community members who keep an eye on the school in after- school hours.  The advice from police 
and school security was to inform you via our facebook page and app when we had a break-in two weeks ago.  The 
heightened alertness of everyone will mean the school will be safer and more secure.  
EQUESTRIAN DAY 
Bringelly School has saddle blankets and nosebands for students who enter the interschool events.  This weekend 
McKenzie Harper (3/4K) will be entering the Interschool Equestrian events at Windsor showground.  This event is the 
largest of the Sydney events and a great day if you are interested in horses. Anyone in the school who does ride can    
represent the school in a large variety of events.  Registration is completed by the family and the equipment is loaned 
from the school.  Thank you to Mrs Harper for the organisation of the day.  
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STUDENTS OF  
BRINGELLY TAKE TO             

THE STAGE   
3 Students of  Bringelly Public School, 

Haleigh Foster, Pheobe Foster &   
Jarrod Dewson will be involved in the 
stage performance of  Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory at the Town Hall 

in Campbelltown. 
Please try to attend this production to 
support the students 

in our school.                   
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Monday 18th August Questacon Today show and Book week Begins 

Tuesday 19th August District Athletics Carnival 

Wednesday 20th August Assembly Choir 

Tuesday 26th August Dance Begins 

Thursday  21st August Debating and Sewing Costumes for Cowpasture  

Wednesday 27th August Yr 5&6 Western Sydney Plant Program 

Friday 29th August  Last Round of PSSA Netball 
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WHAT IS PVC SUBSIDY? 
PVC Subsidy is available for eligible school students, who 
are residents of  NSW, where there is no public transport 

available for all or part of  the journey. PVC Subsidy is paid 
on a daily basis between home and the 

transport pick up point/school. PVC Subsidy 
may also be available on medical or safety 
grounds. A special return journey must be 

made each morning and afternoon. 

ROLE OF PARENTS 
Sometimes it’s hard to know if  your child is really coming down 

with something or just suffering a bout of  Mondayitis. 
For safety’s sake, if  your child seems unwell you should always keep 

them home from school and seek medical advice. 
However, if  they miraculously recover by 11.00am and seem ready 

to race around the backyard, keeping them in bed all 
day may send a message, that staying home isn’t 

nearly as much fun as going to school. 


